
Merry Christmas 
y'all, 
It's the holiday season 
and we are preparing 
for the celebration for 
that big day! 
I trust that you are 
doing well. I find my-
self a bit over-
whelmed with all of 
the responsibilities 
that come upon us at 
this time. It's hard to 
carve out a little time 

to get time for our-
selves during the holi-
days. Try to take time 
for yourselves as a 
form of self preserva-
tion as well as for a 
sound mind. 
  The New Year is 
practically upon us, 
although I no longer 
make resolutions, I 
am thinking about 
how I can stretch my 
carving skill muscles 
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as it were. I am hop-
ing to try to inspire 
others to widen their 
carving horizons! 
  I look forward to 
seeing y'all in the 
new year.  

Happy Holidays and 
Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year!   

Kenan  

Christmas Party 

This Saturday Decem-
ber 16, we will have 
our annual Christmas 
Party. It will be a pot-
luck luncheon. Buddy 
Ives will bring the 
sandwiches and 

Ronnie Boston will 
bring the tablecloths 
and silverware. Bring 
your dish to partici-
pate. There will be an 
ornament exchange 
also. To participate, 

bring a wrapped 
carved or wood 
burned Christmas or-
nament. Participation 
is optional. 
See you there! 
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Jamie Frontiera’s Class 
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The Houston Area Woodcarvers meet from 9am-2pm on the 3rd 
Saturday of the month at the Bayland Park Community Center, 
6400 Bissonnet St., Houston, TX 77074.  
See us on the Web: houstonareawoodcarvers.com 

EMAIL: houstonwoodcarvers@yahoo.com 

On Facebook: Houston Area Wood Carvers 


